
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Two educational films and documentary by local Wildlife Filmmaker and naturalist, Albert Karvonen takes us on a fascinating 
journey throughout the northern Alberta boreal forests all on High Definition.  

All proceeds to the new Drop-In Center Building Fund 
 

Boyle & District Senior Citizens Association proudly presents…  
The Forest is Calling & Bears, Bears, Bears  

at the Boyle Community Center Saturday, November 7, 2015 at 7:00 PM    
Doors open 6PM. $5.00 per person or $20 per family.  Hotdog concession is available. 

 

For tickets or more info contact: 
Drop-In Center call 780-689-3977 or email boylesrdic@outlook.com, Robert call 780-689-3320 or 6403 email 

rbourassa@mcsnet.ca or Mary call 780-689-2593 or 1384 or email ReubenMary@outlook.com  
Silent Auction of 9 unique photographs taken by Albert and framed by Pirkko Karvonen 
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